
11 Exhibition Street

Melbourne VIC 3000

GPO BOX 1994

Melbourne VIC 3001

Telephone: 03 86617777
Email : orgs@fwc.gov.au
Internet : www.fwc.gov.au

27 April 2016

Mr Derek Lynch

Real Estate Employers' Federation of South Australia and the Northern Territory

By email: arvin@reefsant.org.au

Dear Mr Lynch,

Annual Return of Information for AR2016/118 

I acknowledge receipt on 22 March 2016 of your Declaration, further amended on 21 April 2016, 
providing information in accordance with subsection 233(1) of the Fair Work (Registered 
Organisations) Act 2009 (the RO Act).

The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2016 Annual Return of Information of 
the Real Estate Employers’ Federation of South Australia and the Northern Territory (the 
organisation).

The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the Fair Work Commission website through 
the List of Registered Organisations - http://www.fwc.gov.au/index.cfm?pagename=regorgslist

Notifications of Change

Any changes to these records must be notified to the Commission within 35 days of the change.  A 
template Notification of Change Declaration is available on the fact-sheets page of our website.  
The organisation is encouraged to use this template if any changes occur.

Yours sincerely

Jennifer Raeburn

Regulatory Compliance Branch
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